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Agenda item 7 
 
For information – Update on staff starters and leavers  
Author: Laura Flaherty, Executive Assistant to the Town Clerk and Mayor 
 
Starters and leavers  
• We said goodbye to Beccy Byrne, Lead Marketing and Communications Officer, in 

September. We wish Beccy all the very best in her next role.  
• Nikki Brain, Resilience Manager, is leaving us at the end of November. We wish her all 

the best. Details of recruitment for Nikki’s replacement will be shared very soon.  
• Steve Doel, Town Hall Cleaner, is currently on leave recovering from on operation. 

Boudicca Hooper is covering for Steve whilst he recovers.  
• Welcome to the team Katie Fraser. Katie has joined us as Resilience Project Officer. 

Welcome Katie! 
• Emma Parker, Community Project Officer, has begun her secondment to take forward 

the Frome Community Bike Project. Katie Fraser will be covering Emma’s work for the 
duration of the project (currently one year) 

• Welcome to the team, Mike Wright! He has joined us at Town Centre Ranger. You will 
see Mike around the town centre on a daily basis during the week. 

• Welcome to the team, Amber Stone! Amber joined us in September after working with 
the Marketing and Comms team as a summer placement. She is helping to support the 
team for six months.  

• We have welcomed seven new Support Stewards who will be supporting FTC in all its 
events around the town as well as those happening at the Town Hall. We look forward to 
working with them all.  

• We look forward to welcoming Lucy McMahon as Lead Marketing and Communications 
Officer and Emma Lacey Williams as Welcome Hub Advice Officer in November.  

• We are pleased to say Iryna Ladyzhenska will be starting a new contract with the job title 
of Welcome Hub Advice Officer.  

• We are currently recruiting for two Community Engagement Officers who will work with 
the Hannah Stopford, Engagement Lead. For full details see the jobs page of the website 
The closing date for applications is Friday 20 October.  

 
 
 

 


